
Village Maintenance Report 
   
 To: Mayor David Miller 

  

 Cc: Deputy Mayor Larry Chaleff and Village Trustees 

  

 From: Brian Gauger 

  

 Date:  December 20, 2024       

 

 Re:  December Maintenance Report 

 

 

1.General Village Maintenance:    I started working on stripping and sanding the village sign 

that was replaced on Darley Road.  The crew changed the filters and fluids on both Gehl’s.  The 

rubber edge was replaced on the large blue plow for the Kenworth.  The crew fabricated a new 

rubber plow blade to fit onto the Ford plow.   

 

2. Street Lighting:   The light pole on Melbourne Roads parking spots was replaced to due rot 

and was starting to lean.  We have installed two new light fixtures and poles and connected new 

electric at 12 Merrivale Road and opposite 1 Wensley Drive.  These lights were installed due to 

those areas being very poorly lit at night. 

 

 


